
20 Dec 04: Welcome 
Hello again. We are sorry there has been a break in progress - just got busy. The 
most notable change in the current update is the new navigation bars. The 
design of the buttons should look familiar. We received two cd's full of pictures 
from the 2004 Reunion at Fort Rucker. We hope to have them posted on the 
Reunion page shortly. We tried to clean-up some the existing pictures, but it 
appears that a few have gone missing. We just located the Feedback results file, 
so those who attempted to contact us using the Feedback form should see 
something in your mailbox soon. We are also attempting to fix the Guest Book 
and will contact the site host for assistance over the holidays. So, please check 
back often, take a look, and forward your comments to budallie@pacbell.net, or 
use the Feedback form. 


